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GREAT DEALS FOR AN EVEN GREATER CAUSE: GULFSIDE HOSPICE THRIFT SHOPPES 

LAUNCHES A NEW ONLINE SHOPPE 

 

PASCO COUNTY, Fla. (Aug. 15, 2023) – The Gulfside Hospice Thrift Shoppes are thrilled to announce 

the grand opening of its innovative Online Thrift Shoppe to complement its fleet of in-person stores 

throughout Pasco County.  

Since 1992, the Gulfside Hospice Thrift Shoppes have provided affordable clothing, furniture, 

and household items for Pasco County residents to purchase while supporting hospice care. Now the 

stores are offering a virtual shopping experience while staying committed to their loyal customers and 

mission of supporting hospice care in the community.   

Shoppers can visit the Online Shoppe at www.ShopGulfsideThrift.org to browse through the 

online collection of items from the comfort of home. All proceeds from the virtual store will benefit 

patient care and bereavement programs at Gulfside Hospice, same as the brick-and-mortar locations.   

The Online Shoppe features a large variety of items from each of the four locations, allowing 

shoppers to essentially shop all stores at once. Currently, each online purchase requires the buyer to pick 

up the items at their convenience from the designated store.   

The Gulfside Hospice Online Thrift Shoppe boasts a user-friendly digital platform that ensures a 

seamless shopping experience for customers across the county. Browsing through the thoughtfully 

categorized collections and placing orders can be done with just a few clicks, all from the comfort of 

home. Each purchase not only brings joy to the shopper but also enables Gulfside Hospice to continue 

providing compassionate care, counseling, and end-of-life support to patients and their families.  

The Gulfside Hospice Online Thrift Shoppe can be found by visiting 

www.ShopGulfsideThrift.org and more information is available by calling 800-561-4883. The proceeds 

of all the Gulfside Hospice Thrift Shoppes benefit hospice patients and families in Pasco County.   

 

About Gulfside Healthcare Services:  



Gulfside Healthcare Services is a non-profit organization serving the community for more than 30 

years. Its three lines of business include Gulfside Hospice, offering care for patients at end of life, 

Gulfside Palliative Care, providing treatment options for those with chronic illness, and Gulfside Home 

Health, helping patients stay independent through skilled nursing and rehab at home. For more 

information about Gulfside Healthcare Services, visit www.Gulfside.org or call 800-561-4883.  
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